
To whom it may concern

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Worship of Costa Rica presents its compliments to the recipient of this note and hereby notifies that Mrs. Rita El Zaghloul, Coordinator of the High Ambition Coalition for Nature and People on behalf of Costa Rica and Zdenka Piskulich are coordinating a key event that is taking place in New York on the 22nd of September 2022. Ms El Zaghloul and Ms. Piskulich are part of the official delegation of Costa Rica to the 76th United Nations General Assembly.

Mrs. El Zaghloul in her capacity of coordinator had to travel to the IUCN World Congress last August and hence was in European territory in the past 14 days. Nevertheless, she has been in Costa Rica for the last 10 days is fully vaccinated with the Moderna vaccine.  Moreover, Ms. Piskulich, as well in Costa Rica the last 10 days, is fully vaccinated with Pfizer.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Worship of Costa Rica wholly appreciates your collaboration permitting the travel and entry of Mrs. El Zaghloul  and Mrs. Piskulich to the United States in accordance with the Section 11 of the agreement of the United Nations and the United States of America, regarding  transit to the Headquarters of the United Nations listed in the section B of the entry exceptions  of the Presidential Proclamation on the Suspension of Entry as Immigrants and Non-Immigrants of Certain Additional Persons Who Pose a Risk of Transmitting Coronavirus Disease. 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Worship of Costa Rica avails itself of this opportunity to renew the assurances of its highest considerations. 

September 15, 2021
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